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Statement: 

 

In 2019, the Republic of Korea became an Observer Country of the PAIGH, offering 21 
scholarships for the Member States of the PAIGH. The scholarships are for a face-to-face 
training course in "Geographic Names" at the National Geographic Information Institute (NGII). 
The course was scheduled for this year 2020, however, due to the health situation, it is pending 
to be reprogrammed for 2021. 
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